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August 5, 2005
RECEIVED
Marlene H. Dortch Faderal Communications Commission
Secretary Office of Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW
Washington, DC 20554

RE: Satellite Earth Station Call Sign E960286
Dear Ms. Dortch:

Please be advised that satellite earth station call sign E960286, onginally licensed
to MTEL Puerto Rico, Inc. and subsequently assigned to SkyTel Corp., a wholly-owned
subsidiary of MCI, Inc., is no longer in use. This letter therefore serves to formally

surrender call sign E960286 so that the Commission's records may be updated
accordingly.

If you have any questions or require anything further, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (202) 736-6148 or by email to Dennis.Guard@MCl.com.

Sincerely,

" Donis W. %JMJ\J{, (ML

Dennis W. Guard, Jr.
Associate Counsel

cc:  Jeanette Spriggs



